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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

The Blue Dragon Pilgrimage to Korea is coming up. We have a number of young people who are joining 

from our community. We also have a pastor couple very much interested in taking part in this Pilgrimage. 

Let us support them through our prayers and if you are able to, please support them through your financial 

donations. 

 

Our young people are organizing a bake sale tomorrow as we celebrate Easter Sunday. But you can also 

just send your donation directly to our Seattle-Family-Federation Venmo account. Or bring your check or 

cash to the church. Make sure to indicate that it is for the Blue Dragon Pilgrimage Sponsorship. 

 

Our Easter Sunday Service will be a Youth and Young Adults led Sunday Service. Please come and join 

us in the celebration. There will also be an Easter egg hunt for the kids after the Service. 

 

I would like to start sharing contents from the Blue Dragon Tour from 9:00 AM on Sunday with light 

breakfast. This Sunday, we will watch together Rev. Dunkley's Sunday Service message from the Bay 

Area. 

 

We continue with our Cheon Shim Won Prayer Vigil on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays from 10 PM 

to 12 Midnight. Morning Devotion from 6:00 AM to 7:00 AM also continues. You are all welcome to 

join. 

 

May you all have a great weekend reflecting on the death and Resurrection of Jesus and the very essence 

of his life. 

 

God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

 

 


